


Explanation of current farming activities 

On our farm we currently raise sheep, goats, blackberries, and cattle dogs. Our property 

currently hosts one single family residence where the Cowan Family currently resides. 

We currently have 13 dogs. Most of these are our family dogs who are retired from breeding. 

They are living out their days happily herding our sheep and serving as our companions. 

Our Request 

We are requesting to put an additional building on our property to house our eldest daughter 

who is the primary caretaker of our dogs. The structure will have the appearance of a 2 story 

single family residence where the first level will be a commercial kennel and the upper level will 

be living quarters. The kennel will be for housing our breeding dogs. It will not be for boarding or 

grooming of dogs for the public. We anticipate potentially the maximum number of breeding or 

retired dogs living in the kennel to be 25. 

Operations if approved 

The kennel will primarily be used for housing our dogs. Although some customers will want to 

make an onsite visit to observe the dogs and meet the parents, we often meet customers for 

pickup at a public place such as the local Tractor Supply. Additionally, we typically provide 

pictures and videos of our dogs to clients. These practices will minimize the number of farm 

visits. The dogs will be trained and work with our sheep and goats and will generally not be 

running at large on the property ( except when working with the sheep and goats). 
















